
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hubbell Gas Connectors & Accessories 
An Affiliate of Hubbell Incorporated 

February 13, 2020 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
We share your concern regarding the threat Coronavirus poses to personal health, our supply chain, and 
ultimately your business. We are working with our teams and partners to minimize the potential for 
disruption.  We are monitoring developments as they unfold; we have an update on the situation as it 
stands today. 
 
Hubbell Gas Connectors and Accessories (HGCA) prides itself on being a supply chain partner and works 
diligently to run efficient operations in all our manufacturing facilities to deliver reliable products every 
day. The timing of the Coronavirus news coincided with the Chinese New Year, when production typically 
slows, and we plan for inventories at elevated levels.  
 
Several HGCA supply chains do include material flow from China and other international sources.  We 
have worked diligently over the years to develop secondary domestic sources to mitigate global risk 
factors. Our current inventory position is in-line with seasonal expectations and we do not expect supply 
interruptions at this time.  HGCA’s largest risk continues to be Sole sourced suppliers of regulators and 
meter set accessories.  Currently, these suppliers are not indicating any supply chain disruptions. We will 
continue to monitor and provide regular, timely updates in order to minimize the potential for disruption. 
 
As always, we thank you for your support of Hubbell Construction & Energy. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jon Perdue 
 
 
Sr. Purchasing Manager, HGCA 

 
 

 

 

 


